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Yeshiva Univer sity/ Office of the President 

September 4, 2001 

. Mr. B. M. Selevan 

1678 - 54" Street 
Brooklyn, New York 11204 

Dear Mr. Selevan: 

It was most kind of you to send me a xerox clipping of the Yiddish Tageblatt of October 24, 
1926, announcing the wedding of my late parents, of blessed memory. 

I had never seen this piece, and was delighted to read it. I am most grateful to you for bringing it 
to me attention. 

I will be glad to meet with you, preferably towards the end of October or beginning of 
November, if you wish to interview me concerning my relations with Torah Vodaath and my 
move to RIETS/YU. 

Please accept my best wishes for a Ketivah Ve’Hatimah Tovah, a year of health, peace, and 
creativity. ~ 
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“Se NORMAN LAMM 
President 
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